Planning Board Minutes May 6, 2015

Present: Brian Rundlett, Lewis Wills, Kyle Handrahan, Jim Heichel
Wayne Rundlett, Stacie Rundlett, Terry Turner, Peter and Lorraine Ristano, Phil Cossoboom, Judi Wills

Brian called the meeting to order at 6:14 p.m.

The Board reviewed the minutes from April 1st, 2015.  Jim motioned to accept the minutes as written, Lewis 2nd all were in favor.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board thoroughly reviewed the application from Central Maine Power for Wireless Communication Towers.  The Board found the application to be complete with their previous requests for additional information.  
 Kyle motioned to accept the application as complete all the waiver are accepted as stated in the application and all of the review standards have been met.  Jim 2nd all were in favor.  The Board signed a copy of the application for CMP.

Stacie updated the Board that a notice to New Portland property owners will be in the June edition of the New Portlander regarding the Junkyard/ Automobile Graveyard Ordinance and Dangerous Building Statute.  There was a brief discussion on this matter.  

Brian motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:26 p.m. Lewis 2nd and all were in favor.



